
Tym and Agnes 🌱🔠 

We are traveling 🧳 

and our next stop is Brazil! 

Last month we left Guinea-Bissau for Clarkston, a small 
town in the state of Georgia in the USA. We were 
welcomed by our missionary colleague Travis and his 
family. We were able to catch up and spend quality time 
together, as we hadn't seen each other since the 
pandemic when they went back to the US. We are grateful 
to the Lord for this dear family and for the opportunity to 
come to the US since it is also part of our family history. 

The couple is serving in an organization based in a 
community with many refugees from different countries. A 
community garden is one of the community development 
projects and Tym has been able to help with that work. 

We had the opportunity to meet some brothers in Christ 
from Nepal and Sudan who have lived here for many 

years. We were welcomed into this sister's home. 

We have had a few productive weeks here of work, 
sightseeing, rest, and sharing about the missionary 
project. We are grateful to the brothers who warmly 
welcomed us into their communities and for the 
opportunity to share what the Lord has been doing in 
Quebo and the surrounding area. 

We miss our brothers and friends in Guinea-Bissau and 
hope to see them again soon. Tym's parents stayed in 



Quebo along with a missionary couple, a Brazilian couple 
who is there for six months, and a Brazilian missionary 
family who is there until July. There are also two brothers 
in Christ in the capital studying higher education and a 
Guinean missionary couple serving in a remote village. 
Our desire is to return home later this year. 

Pray with us 

😌 

• for the remaining days here. May the Lord continue to 
keep us safe and open doors;  

• for Agnes' pregnancy (27 weeks, 6 months) and 
childbirth;  

• for the trips we still have left. Stops and visits until we 
arrive in Anápolis, GO, on May 12th;  

• we ask the Father for our brothers in Christ and 
missionary colleagues in Quebo and all the work of 
the Church, schools and project;  

• we are grateful to the Lord for another year of Peter's 
life. We were able to celebrate his seventh birthday in 
Quebo, Bissau and Clarkston!  

• we are grateful to the Father for providing the 
finances for airplane tickets. We thank everyone who 
helped in this regard  

• WE ESPECIALLY THANK OUR MONTHLY 
PARTNERS FOR THEIR FAITHFULNESS AND 
COMMITMENT TO SUPPORT US  

• AS WELL AS THE BROTHERS WHO CONSTANTLY 
INTERCEDE FOR US IN PRAYER!  



 


